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AGENDA 
November 4, 2013 

5:30 PM 
Selectmen's Conference Room; Barnstable Town Hall 

Call to Order 
 
Notice of Recording 
Please note that this meeting is recorded and broadcast on Channel 18 an in accordance with MGL Chapter 30A §20.  I must inquire 
whether anyone is taping this meeting and to please make their presence known.   
Approval of Minutes 

— Minutes from LAP meeting of October 7, 2013 
Updates 

— Santuit Preserve:  Phyllis Miller 
— Pathways:   

 Review of LAPC's walk on October 12 as part of the Pathways Fall Walking Weekend:  Steve Gould and Kris Clark  
 Trail maintenance update:  Farley Lewis & Tom Mullen 

— Community Preservation Committee 
 October 28:  Duncan Gibson;  November 25:  Tom Mullen 

— Town Council Liaison:  Councilor Ann Canedy 
Old Business 
Chair's report:  Kris Clark 

— Open Space and Recreation Plan's implementation strategy 
 Update from the Barnstable Water District 
 Update from the Hyannis Water Board/ Greater Hyannis Civic Association Board of Directors 

— Update on the vacancy on our committee  
New Business  

— Annual Report due November 22, 2013 
Announcements 

— Tax Credit Workshop for Barnstable property owners planned for  
 Saturday, November 16, 2013; 10:00 am to 11:30 am; Cape Wildlife Center.4011 Main Street (Route 6A), Cummaquid    
 (Barnstable) MA 
— Saturday, November 16: the Mashpee Land Stewardship Program in conjunction with AmeriCorps Cape Cod, will be hosting a 
     Cleanup of Santuit Pond,  including portions of the Santuit Preserve. Meeting at the Santuit Pond Town Landing (117 
Timberlane    Rd, Mashpee) at 9 a.m. 

 
Items not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 
Public Comment 
Next Meeting:  December 9, 2013 
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Please Note: The list of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair, which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may be 
discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.  It is possible that if it so votes, the 

Committee may go into executive session. The Committee may also act on items in an order other than they appear on this agenda. 
  

* Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours at the Land Acquisition and Preservation office located at 200 Main 
Street, Hyannis, MA 


